
Report on Bovey Tracy Superhero Fun Run….. 

Saturday 7th August 2021. 

Chris Broadbent came in first at approx 17 minutes to complete the course.  

Johnathan Mark came in second. 

 As this was a fun run not a race runners were responsible for recording their own time.  

We had 50 runners, the majority of which were dressed as a Superhero of some 

description and there was plenty of support from the public along the length of the 

course. We’ve also had loads of messages from runners saying they’d like us to host 

another run next year. There are some great photos on the Bovey Tracey Carnival 

Facebook page if you’d like to have a look. 
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